
Everything you need to know about attending the Tea Party!

A Social Narrative by 
Pink Umbrella Theater



I am going a fundraising event for Pink Umbrella Theater!  



If I can’t find the location, I can call 414-522-9081 for assistance.

This fundraiser will be held at the Charles Allis Art Museum. 



Right across the street on Royal Ave OR in the lot at Milwaukee 
Eye Care on Prospect.  Street parking may be available too.

I can park in two different locations. 



I will need to show proof of a vaccine or a negative COVID test.
A time stamped photo is perfect!

When I arrive, I will need to check in at the Registration Table. 



I can get my very own Pink Umbrella Mask, too!

I will need to wear my mask at the event when I am not 
eating or drinking. 



If I don’t want my picture taken for publication, I can put a 
sticker on my nametag at the registration table. 

There will be a photographer and videographer on site. 



I can dress up as a character from Wonderland, wear fancy 
clothes or wear whatever I want!



I should bring things that I normally use to keep me safe 
outside. 

Like…
● Sunscreen
● Hat
● Bug Spray



I will see many people there. 



It’s ok for me to distance myself or take a break.  I will tell a 
parent or a guardian where I am going.

There will be an area at the Charles Allis Art Museum with 
pillows and sensory items for me to take a break.



At the party, I can eat and drink!



At the party, I can play games or do a craft!



At the party, if I choose to, I can 
take a picture with a character 
from Wonderland!



There will be a short 
presentation when the Red 
Queen and her court arrives. 



After the presentation, I can eat a cupcake if I want!



The party will end around 3:30 pm. I will have a 
chance to say goodbye to everyone before I go.



Thank you for attending our fundraiser! 

Please contact Pink Umbrella Theater with any questions.
admin@pinkumbrellatheater.org

414-522-9081

mailto:admin@pinkumbrellatheater.org

